Rachel Tibbetts

 From:
 Bob Neville

 Sent:
 15 May 2020 15:11

 To:
 DC Support

Subject: FW: Adderbury caravan park objection ref 20/01073/F

----Original Message----

From: Daniel Fortune

Sent: 15 May 2020 15:08

To: Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>

Subject: Adderbury caravan park objection ref 20/01073/F

Dear Mr Neville,

I am writing to object to the proposed caravan park in the field opposite Ball Colegrave, application ref 20/01073/F.

My concerns and comments are as follows;

Firstly, I have concerns over the increased road traffic on Milton Road which already has issues with speeding and the caravan park would only worsen this issue. An increase in population could also contribute to more crime in the villages surrounding the park too.

Furthermore, the environmental impact this would have is huge and the development would not only ruin the beautiful countryside but also badly effect wildlife, including deer.

In addition, there are already other caravan sites nearby including one in Barford Saint Michael which is just 2 miles away and I cannot see why there is a need for another park in such close proximity.

Adderbury is a quiet, characterful village and does not have the infrastructure or amenities to support any increase in population and therefore without doubt I think that this application should be rejected.

Regards
Daniel Fortune

New Cottage, Milton, OX15 4HH

Daniel Fortune Sent from my iPhone

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..